
Rabbi Rachel Isaacs will lead Shabbat services tonight at 7 p.m. Please come and bring a dessert to share for the potluck
oneg.

Shabbat services on Saturday begin at 10 a.m. and will be followed by a luncheon courtesy of Suzan and David Theriault.
Please join us.

Over the course of Shabbat, Rabbi Isaacs will talk about the Center for Small Town Jewish Life, which she directs at Colby
College. She will also lead a discussion and study session on the role of non-Jewish members in the synagogue community,
and she'll be available to talk about the Conservative movement and Conservative practice.

All in all, it's going to be a great Shabbat weekend with lots of opportunities for learning, praying, schmoozing, and
enjoying good food and conversation. We hope to see you!

Reminder: Rabbi Isaacs recently delivered the benediction at the White House Chanukah Party. Check it outhere,and come
hear about it in person.

Shabbat Shalom!

-- 
Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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